
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS   

FROM: KEVIN W. KOCHANSKI, DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: HARB 2016-16 

DATE: OCTOBER 6, 2016 

CC: ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI, MANAGER 

The Radnor Township Historical Architectural Review Board at their regularly 
scheduled meeting on October 5, 2016 recommended denial of HARB #2016-16 in a 
vote of 4-0.  Their concerns were based on the following: 

 
The Historic and Architectural Review Board suggested making the addition 
smaller and detaching the garage, therefore, a motion was made to deny the 
issuance of the Certificate of Appropriateness. 
 
 

In accordance with Chapter 178-8.G, the Board of Commissioners shall either: 
 

1. Approve or deny the certificate of appropriateness consistent with action taken 
by the HARB in connection with building and/or demolition. 

 
2. Approve the application and authorize a certificate of appropriateness with 

modifications to the HARB recommendation. 
 

3. Reverse the recommendation of the HARB. 
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